
Mr. George Ohanian 
102 Donato Drive 

December 18 1974 

Little Falls, New Jersey 07424 

Dear Mr. Ohanian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship, and your gift of $100 fo r that 
purpose. 

Our receipt No. 19698 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

vb 

Sincerely. 

Siran Terzi asbian 
Office of t he Primate 


